Community Volunteer Application 2023

Application Form for Town Commissions, Boards and Committees
Please submit your application by using this form or emait to dwardweli@richmondvt.gov or by placing a hard copy in the drop box outside the Town Office by April 12, 2023. Water & Sewer Commission applications are due June 1,
2023. Development Review Board (DRB) applications are due by May 10, 2023.

Email *

david@visunlaw.com

First Name *

David

Last Name *

Sunshine

Phone Number *

8023430919

Name of Commission/Board/Committee *

DRB

How many YEARS have you served on this Committee? *

12 at least

If you serve on another Commission/Board/Committee, please indicate which one(s).

ZBA

Review the scheduled meeting day/time of the Commission, Board, or Committee along with the length of the term of the position (https://www.richmondvt.gov/boards-meetings/vacancies-committees-
commissions).
Will you he able to serve for the term of the position?

@ Yes
O No

Are you a Richmond Resident? *

@ Yes
O No

If you are applying for a new Term, then please introduce yourself to the Selectboard by providing a short cover letter detailing your background, training, and experience with the board/commission/committee you
are applying for and/or resume. Please upload a .pdf or .doc file

This form wag created inside of Town of Richmand VT

Google Forms




DAVID M. SUNSHINE

1582 Jericho Road tel: (802) 343-0919

Richmond, VT 05477-0900 e-mail: dmsvt@comcast.net

March 13, 2023

Selectboard

Town of Richmond
PO Box 285
Richmond, VT 05477

Re: Re-appointment to Development Review Board
Dear Selectboard,

The purpose of this letter is to introduce myself, although I think you all have met me,
and indicate to the Selectboard my interest and desire in being re-appointed to the
Development Review Board for the Town of Richmond.

As the Selectboard is aware, I have previously served on the Development Review
Board. During that time, my attendance, aside from a couple of vacation days, has been
perfect. Itake my appointment to the DRB and the time I devote to the DRB very
seriously and come to all meetings prepared, having become familiar with the materials
and take an active role in the development procedure.

I believe during the time that I have been on the Development Review Board, we have
done an excellent job in working with applicants and interpreting the zoning and
subdivision regulations for the Town of Richmond along with other regulations and
ordinances which come into play in the various applications.

I respectively request that I be re-appointed to the Development Review Board for a new
term.

Sincerely,
s/DMS

David M. Sunshine




Community Volunteer Application 2023

Application Form for Town Commilssions, Boards and Committees
Please submit your application by using this form or email to dwardwell@richmondvt.gov or by placing a hard copy in the drop box outside the Town Office by April 12, 2023, Water & Sewer Commission applications are due June 1,
2023. Development Review Board (DRB) appilcations are due by May 10, 2023.

Emall *

hillviewdesign.com

First Name *

Matt

Last Name *

Dyer ...

Phone Number *

8023160204

Name of Commission/Board/Committee *

How many YEARS have you served on this Committee? *

8

if you serve on another Commission/Board/Committee, please indicate which one(s).

none

Review the scheduled meeting day/time of the Commission, Board, or Committee along with the length of the term of the position (hitps://www.richmondvt.gov/boards-meetings/vacancies-committees-
commissions),
Will you he able to serve for the term of the position?

@ Yes
O No

Are you a Richmond Resident? *

@ Yes
O No

If you are applying for a new Term, then please introduce yourself to the Selectboard by providing a short cover letter detailing your background, training, and experience with the board/commission/committee you
are applying for and/or resume. Please upload a .pdf or .doc file

}-PRB appolntmen... |

This form was created inside of Town of Richmond VT,

Google Forms



04/03/2023

Dear Select Board Members,

| am applying for another 3-year term on the Development Review Board. | have served as a full
member of the board since 2015 and have always seen this board as vital to the town’s goal of both
preserving what should be preserved and moving forward in responsible ways. For the last several years
I have also served as vice-chair of the board and have led a number of meetings in the chair’s absence. |
look to continue my involvement in town matters as my way to both serve the town and help facilitate
responsible development.

Thank you for considering my appointment.

Sincerely,

Matt Dyer




